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Maybury Primary School

Maybury Road

Hull

HU9 3LD

T: 01482 701387

F: 01482 715544

E: admin@maybury.hull.sch.uk
Wednesday 9th September
Dear Parents

We have had a wonderful start to all being back at school!  Thank you to you all for following our procedures for getting children in to the school. Everyone was patient and respectful of social distancing during the staggered starts. We are truly grateful that you are all playing your part to keep our children, families and staff safe.

Entrance and Exit to School Grounds

Please enter the school through the pedestrian entrance at the main gates or through the entrance on Frances Brady Way. We are asking everyone to exit down the main driveway.  This is because the pathway to the school from Frances Brady Way is too narrow to allow two way socially distanced pedestrian traffic. Please note that the Frances Brady Way gate will only be open from 8:25am to 8:55am and from 2:50pm until 3:15pm.
School start and finish times

A reminder of the drop off and pick up times for each class:
	
	Start
	Finish

	F1
	8:30am/12:00pm
	11:30am/3:00pm

	F2
	8:50am
	3:10pm

	Year 1
	8:40am
	3:00pm

	Year 2
	8:50am
	3:10pm

	Year 3
	8:40am
	3:00pm

	Year 4
	8:50am
	3:10pm

	Year 5
	8:40am
	3:00pm

	Year 6
	8:50am
	3:10pm


The Government has instructed us to not allow gatherings of adults on and around our school site. This has been working really well.  In order to support this, we ask that you continue to adhere to the following measures:
· Only one adult/parent per family must bring their children onto the school site

· Please respect social distancing whilst waiting to drop off/pick up your children

· Please arrive on time – not too early and not too late.  Five minutes before the children’s start and pick up time is ideal. If you do arrive early, please wait in one of the marked designated waiting areas and do not obstruct the pathway

Please do not gather together in groups on the school grounds or on Maybury Road as you leave the site.
PE

Children will start to take part in PE lessons from next week. PE lessons will take place outside in the fresh air as much as possible. We have decided that children from Year 1 to Year 6 should wear their PE kit to school for the whole day on the days that they have a PE lesson.  Please send your child in a PE kit: shorts or plain tracksuit bottoms (preferably blue or black), a t-shirt and a plain top (this could be their school jumper) and trainers.  Please do not send children in branded clothing with logos.  

PE days:

Year 1- Monday and Tuesday

Year 2- Monday and Tuesday

Year 3- Tuesday and Friday

Year 4- Thursday and Friday

Year 5- Thursday and Friday

Year 6 -Thursday and Friday
Foundation 1 and Foundation 2 children do not require PE kit.

Book Bags

Children should bring their book bags to school on Monday.  They will be given a book which they will then bring home.  Book bags should then be brought back into school on Thursday. A new book will be issued every Monday and will then be brought back to school each Thursday.  Children do not need to bring their book bags on any other days. This is to enable us to quarantine and clean books before they are given out to another child. 
When we have this system up and running, we will then allocate a second book which children can keep at home for longer. 
Thank you so much for your continued support.  We are relieved to have the school open again with all the children back in and learning. We understand that some of the measures that are in place do cause inconvenience.  However, these are there to ensure the safety of our children, families and staff. 

Yours sincerely
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Alison Grantham

Head.

